
The End 
of an Era 

Perhaps you remember dropping 
a box of punched cards, then 
spending hours collecting the cards 
and sorting them into order. Well, 
this is unlikely to happen ever 
again at the Prentice Computer 
Centre. 

The punched card reading service 
provided by the Prentice Computer 
Centre is to be discontinued. The 
Card Reader which reads punched cards 
will be unplugged on 31 May 1990. It will 
no longer be available after this time. 

The Card Reader was originally 
connected to the KA mainframe computer 
in the early 197 Os when punched cards 
were the main form of input. In 1 ~7 8, the 
KL mainframe computer was installed to 
replace the KA and the Card Reader was 
transferred to the new mainframe. 

The Card Reader allowed the reading 
of both punched and mark sense cards, 
primarily for batch processing jobs. 

The advent of interactive computing, 
first via terminals to timesharing systems 
and later to standalone Pes, has made the 
punched card an item of historical interest. 
Few people requested to have punched 
cards read at the Prentice Computer 
Centre last year. 

We say this is the end of an era because 
there are very few card readers left in 
Australia. Punched cards have been used 
at the Centre for a quarter of a century so 
'he remo~ this service marks the end 
of an era in computing technology. 

If you have punched cards and would 
like them read, take them to the Prentice 
Computer Centre before the Card Reader 
disappears. Enquiries should be directed to 
the Help Desk on 377 3025. 
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Backup Your PC! 
Nearly finished that thesis? Almost completed your report? Spent years 
working on a project? That's great, but what would happen if you lost 
all that work? 

Don't give yourself the chance to lose 
it. Backup the hard disk on your PC 
regularly. About half of the PC problems 
brought into the PC Support Group are to 
do with hard disks. 

Trying to recover data from a faulty 
hard disk is time consuming, and therefore 
very expensive. As a result, we do not 
attempt to recover lost data unless the 
client is willing to pay for the time involved 
which can amount to hundreds, often, 
thousands of dollars. However, chances of 
recovery are still very low. This is a big 
problem for users who don't backup their 
work. For those who do, the problem is 
not as serious. 
Network Connection 
Backing up easily is one of the many 
benefits of being connected to the 
UQNET, the Campus Network. A 
network connection allows you very 
simply to keep your files or copies of your 
files on the mainframe computer . Your 
files are automatically backed up for you. 
All files are backed up every week, and 
changes you make to your files during the 
week are backed up every day. 

You can keep all of your files on the 
mainframe, or you can choose to keep 
only your most important files. If you do 
not store all your files on the mainframe, 
you should have a floppy disk backup of 
them. 
Benefits 
While there is a small cost involved in 
holding mainframe space it does provide: 
.. Insurance against loss/damage to files 
If you have a problem with your PC, your 
files will be safe. 
.. A significant saving of your own time 

(or your secretary's time) in lots of disk 
copying every day, week, month, etc 

Because backing up to floppy disks can be 
a tedious and time-consuming process, it 
is often neglected. It usually takes more 
than one disaster to teach users the 
importance of backing up. 
.. Secure storage of your file copies at a 

site remote from your own 
If your building or office is destroyed, your 
important files are safe because they are 
located on the mainframe elsewhere on 
campus. 
In the Meantime ... 
You can backup your PC to floppy disks if 
you don't have a mainframe account. 
However you do it, make sure you 
backup! 
For More Information 
Contact Network Engineering Group on 
3774307 if you want to know more about 
the Campus Network, UQNET. For 
mainframe accounts, contact Central 
Systems Accounts on 377 2188. Call PC 
Support Group on 377 4018 for floppy 
disk backup procedures. 

Name Change 
Prentice Computer Centre is now 
located in the Prentice Building. We 
haven't moved, the old Hawken 
Building has changed its name. 

Accounts Have 
Moved 

Central Systems Accounts have been 
relocated to the Reception Office on 
Ground Roor at the eastern end of the 
Prentice Building. All accounts 
enquiries may be directed to Jacqui or 
Carol on 377 2188. . 
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